
  

 
The Maricopa Association of Governments 

 in partnership with  
The Census Bureau Partnership and Data Services Program 

invite you to attend 
 

Using Census Data to Analyze Communities and Neighborhoods 

 
Computer Lab, Chicanos Por La Causa, 1046 E. Buckeye Rd, Phoenix, AZ 

9:00 a.m. -12 Noon on Wednesday, April 6, 2011 

2010 Census results are here and they provide up-to-date counts of Arizona communities. 

 The “Community and Neighborhood Analysis” computer lab is designed to provide participants 
hands-on experience with census.gov in order to look up data to tell their community’s story.  
Participants will learn how to navigate the new American Factfinder (data search tool), the 
American Community Survey, and the 2010 Census. 
 
Seating is limited and laptops will be provided.  Registration is limited to twenty-five (25) 
particpants.  Free parking is available at the site.  Come join us!   
 
You must be registered to attend.  
 
To register, email your name, agency affiliation, email address and phone number to Steve 
Gross at sgross@azmag.gov. Please include “Census 2010 Computer Lab” in the email subject.  
Phone registrations will not be accepted. 
 
Please direct questions regarding the computer lab to:  
Pauline Nuñez at pauline.nunez@census.gov or 720.533.4185   
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